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1st December 2020 
 

 

COVID-19 Update 
 

 

Dear Residents (Residential and Independent Living), Family Members,  

Representatives, Volunteers and Employees,  

As of 12:01 this morning the Emergency Management (Residential Aged Care Facilities) (COVID-

19) Directive was again updated to No.15.  

The major change that this means for Tanunda Lutheran Home Inc. that I wish to communicate 

with you all is that anyone entering or on the premises must now wear a single use surgical mask 

at all times when in the presence of another person. This includes, all staff, visitors, contractors, 

specialists, etc. 

The only exemptions to this directive are; 

• Residents of the RACF 

• Children under the age of 12 

• When eating or Drinking 

We must also still adhere to the directive that no one is able to enter TLH who doesn’t provide 

evidence of a 2020 influenza vaccination, have a temperature above 38 and does not meet the 

COVID-19 screening questions.  

I would like to again take this opportunity to personally thank you all for your continued support in 

adapting to the frequent change we all experience within this pandemic.  

 

Your resilience is to be admired.  

Stay safe. 

 

With appreciation, 

 

 

Lee Martin 

CEO / DOC 

Tanunda Lutheran Home Inc 

 


